
From: Pitts, Ted
To: 'lcarter@fmarion.edu'lcarter@fmarion.edu
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/8/2013 9:10:13 AM
Subject: Re:

Fred,


Yes. How about tomorrow Tuesday afternoon at 4? 


Let me know if that works.
 

Ted
 

From: L. Fred Carter [mailto:LCarter@FMARION.EDU] 

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 08:59 AM

To: Pitts, Ted 

Cc: David DeCenzo (ddecenzo@coastal.edu) <ddecenzo@coastal.edu> 

Subject: 

 

Ted,
 
The comprehensive university presidents have taken note of Clemsonâ€™s Enterprise bill and CUâ€™s effort to 
acquire some level of exemption from the stateâ€™s procurement and grievance acts. Is it possible that David 
DeCenzo and I could arrange a conference call with you to discuss  the Governorâ€™s position on this legislation as it 
may pertain to the other universities in the state?
 
Fred
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